
        Bouchie Lake Recreation Commission
1975 Centennial Road 
Quesnel B.C.  V2J7G6

                    

April 17, 2024

To Whom it May Concern

It is my privledge to write this letter on behalf of the Bouchie Lake Recreation 
Commission, offering their support to the Cariboo Regional District in their endeavor to 
extend the low mobility trail at Claymine Trails located in Bouchie Lake.  

At the present time the park is well used by locals and visitors to our community.  This 
includes school groups, seniors and families wanting to enjoy the trail for it's beauty, 
peacefulness and the opportunity to view the  nesting herons along with other  assorted 
wildlife and birds.  

There is much room for expansion of the trails in the area which would be ideal for 
families with small children and persons with mobility issues.  Expanding the trails will 
give these same users the opportunity to explore other areas of the park.   

Bouchie Lake draws many out of town visitors who use our local hall for weddings, 
celebrations of life, birthday parties etc.  Claymine Trails is easily accessible and away 
from the strain of downtown life for those who want to enjoy a bit of nature while they 
are visiting our lovely community.  

Sincerely 

Elaine Ross 
          Secretary BLRC


